RECCRD OF PROCEEDINGS 100 LEAVES

MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING CF TEE BOCARD CF DIRECTORS OF
THE PUZRLC CONSERVANCY DISTRICT
Decenber 26, 1922

The regular weeXkly meeting of The Board of
Directors of The Pueblo Conservancy District

was held in the office of Chas. ¥. Lee, Room

302, Thatcher Building, at 10:30 A.J4. December

’ ‘ 26, 19EZ. The meeting was called to order

: and presided over by the Cheirmen, Chas. W. Lee.

' Minutes were kept by the Secretary, E. D. Spruill.
| ' £33 Directors were presenit, also Genersal Consel
Chas. M. Rose,

The Hinutes of the meeting of December 12th were
read and spproved.

Report of The report of S. M. Woodward commenting on the

3, . several plans previously prepared by the Dayton

Woodward: Morgan Eng ineering Company was read to the
mw eting and discussed a2t some length. Finally
upon motion of Mr., Huckolls, seconded by Mr.
Reber, the report was referred 0 Mr. Rose and
Mr. Jones for & detailed examination so that the
seversl comments upon the different features of
the Dayton Morgsn Engineering Company's plans
could be thoroughly compared and discuesed st
the next meeiing. '

M¥r. Rose Teported thet he had conferred with
Receiver Young of the Denver & Rio Grande Vestemm
Reilroad and that he had reported that he would
hav; 2 man in the field the early part of this
TWeeKe

Mr. Rose slso reported that he had written to ¥r.
Williston of Denver relative to conferring with
the Board of Appreisers in regard to assistance
in veluing - some of the larger buildings.

Offico: The Secretary reported that Mr. Jones had been
instructed to order the partition in place for the
genergl office. He slso reported that Mrs. Cross
had been installed zs stenogrepher and clerk in
the genersl office.

There being no fwther business to come before the
meeting, upon motion, the seme was sd journed ‘%o
meet Decem 28+th at 2: GO P

Eead oved:
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